
To From Shout Out 

Seenaa Tammy This week Ms. Seenaa was 
responsible for what could have 
been a challenging IEP, 
but she handled it beautifully with 
a professional, kind and sensitive 
approach.  She was 
careful to watch the time and kept 
the meeting running 
smoothly.  For a meeting that 
could have gone one way, Seenaa 
kept it positive and hopeful.  Way 
to go Seenaa!! 

 

 


